
 
 
 

MEMBER’S RESOLUTION 
 

Date:                   NOVEMBER 5/19 - COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE MEETING     

Title:                      REQUEST FOR STAFF TO ATTEND A COMMUNITY MEETING  

Submitted by:     COUNCILLOR MARILYN IAFRATE & REGIONAL COUNCILLOR GINO ROSATI  

 

 
Whereas, residents from Mackenzie Ridge subdivision have contacted our offices regarding recent home 
burglaries within their community and, 
 
Whereas, the safety of our residents and communities are paramount and, 
 
Whereas, the residents have requested that the Regional & Ward Councilllors organize a community 
meeting to provide information on crime prevention as well as community safety, and, 
 
Whereas, York Regional Police confirmed their attendance at the community meeting and, 
 
Whereas, the meeting has been set for November 25th, 2019 at 7:00pm at Vaughan City Hall, (MPR), 
 
Now therefore be it resolved, that the appropriate staff including Bylaw be allowed to attend the evening 
meeting to provide information as necessary regarding community safety and that Council ratify the action 
taken. 
 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Gino Rosati        Marilyn Iafrate 
Local & Regional Councillor      Councillor, Ward 1 
         Maple/Kleinburg  
     
      


